

May 29, 2019

PO BOX 5000 STN A 200 BRADY STREET SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

CP 5000 SUCC A 200, RUE BRADY SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

705.671.2489

www.greatersudbury.ca www.grandsudbury.ca Re: Petition - Scraping and Resurfacing Garland Crescent, Sudbury

At the City Council meeting of May 28, 2019 Councillor Leduc submitted a petition to the City Clerk requesting that Garland Crescent, Sudbury be scraped and resurfaced.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

- 1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to resolve or respond to the matter in question;
- 2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;
- 3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for information or action;
- 4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new policy or new financial resources; or
- 5. May advise that no further action will be taken at this time

For further information please contact Viv Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via email at: viv.gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly.

Brigitte Sobush
Deputy City Clerk

cc: Council Members

Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure

TO REQUEST THE CITY OF GREATER SUBBURY TO SCRAPE AND RESURFACE GARLAND CRESCENT, AS THIS ROAD HAS BEEN SORELY NEGLECTED FOR FORTY NINE (49) YEARS!

Please be advised the original petition is available for viewing at the Clerk's Services Department at 200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury